
MPLA Representative Report to WLA 
Thursday, February 8, 2007 
Cheyenne, WY 
 
The MPLA Executive Board met via conference call on January 17, 2007. 
 
Items discussed: 

• Sharon Osenga, MPLA President, is working on details of the literary 
Ireland tour. 

• Electronic communities are not working. A task force has been 
established to list other options to make these communities function 
better, outlining costs involved with these options.  Sharon Osenga will 
ask for an interim report in March, with the final report due for the 
summer board meeting.  

• The free membership drawing form will be revised. It will indicate that 
the drawing is for new members only and will clarify information that 
was definitely missing. 

 
The next MPLA Executive Board meeting will be March 14, 2007 in 
Albuquerque, NM. 
 
Don’t forget that the NMLA/MPLA Conference is coming up March 14-16 in 
Albuquerque, NM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Richard Landreth 


